
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: March 9, 2020 
 
To: Priests, deacons, religious brothers and sisters, principals and  
 parish staff 
 
From: Andrew Lichtenwalner, Ph.D., Director, Office of Formation and 

Discipleship 
  
Re:  Faith inFormation newsletter: events, resources and information  

for parish catechetical leaders 
 

Please take a moment to review our bimonthly Faith inFormation newsletter. 
Stay informed of events, resources and information relevant to parish 
catechetical leaders (directors of religious education, religious education 
coordinators, youth ministers and adult faith formation coordinators). 
 
Some of the featured articles in this issue include:  
 

• Thank you, Cathy Marbury 
• Safe Haven Sunday 
• Tips For an Effective “Catechist Dinner” 
• High School Youth Rally 
• Upcoming Faith Formation Events 

 
Click on link below for the complete newsletter: http://tiny.cc/886ukz 
 
Sign up to receive “Faith inFormation” here: http://tiny.cc/faithinformation 
 
 
N.b. – We’re grateful to our colleague, Cathy Marbury, who retired last week 
after 27 years of service to the archdiocese (eight of those years as Associate 
Director of Religious Education in the Office of Formation and Discipleship). As 
we finalize Cathy’s replacement, the Faith inFormation updates will continue to 
be shared under my name. Thank you for your prayers for Cathy and her 
family as she embarks on this new adventure! 
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